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April 10, 1980
liuclear Hegulatory Commission

Dear Sirs,

1 strongly oppose the licensing of the Humbolt Nuclear Power Plant. I urge you to
head the voice of the residents of that eccunty who voted a resounding ™no" in rejecting
the re-opening pf the plant. I am sure pou are well aware of your resporsibility to
the public and will act accordingly in rejecting PG&e,s request.

Yours truly,
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Fraik B, Taforo
4708 Fulton St.
San Francisco, Ca,
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